
 

 

 

March 8, 2011 

 

City of Rapid City 

Rapid City Council 

 

 

 

On January 18, 2011 the Rapid City Council approved a resolution supporting the 

placement of a historic marker/plaque honoring Calvin Coolidge’s announcement that he 

would not seek another term as president. Destination Rapid City is requesting that this 

historic marker/plaque be declared a public purpose sign. This sign will be located at the 

northwest corner of Dakota Middle School near the sidewalk for ease of public access. 
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